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9 August 2023 
 
 
 
FOI 23/376 
 
Dear 
 
Thank you for your information request, dated 23 May, where you referred to a letter 

from the Rt Hon Steve Barclay MP, Secretary of State for Health and Social Care 

asking whether the Agency was getting value for money from its diversity and 

inclusion memberships, and if not, to consider any steps that it could take to address 

that and noted this letter also asked the Agency to follow the Department of Health 

and Social Care’s example and allow any associations/subscriptions that it has to 

lapse or be cancelled”. You requested a copy of the Agency’s response to this letter. 

In addition, you asked whether the Agency has any diversity and inclusion 

memberships that it has allowed to “lapse or be cancelled”, and that this can include 

before or after the Secretary of State’s letter and if so to disclose information about 

these memberships. 

I am pleased to provide you with the information requested: 
 

• A copy of the letter sent to Rt Hon Steve Barclay MP, Secretary of State for 
Health and Social Care, (as an attachment in this email) 

• I can confirm that the Agency does not have any external diversity and 
inclusion memberships that it has allowed to lapse or be cancelled. 

 
The Freedom of Information Act only entitles you access to information – the 
information supplied is subject to Crown copyright, and there are some restrictions 
on its re-use. For information on the reproduction or re-use of MHRA information, 
please visit https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-
information/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information.  
 
If you have a query about the information provided, please reply to this email 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information/reproduce-or-re-use-mhra-information


 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date you receive this response and addressed to: info@mhra.gov.uk 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
If you were to remain dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you would 
have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 
Please bear in mind that the Information Commissioner will not normally review our 
handling of your request unless you have first contacted us to conduct an internal 
review. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Human Resources Function 

mailto:info@mhra.gov.uk



